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Rockingham County sees 20 percent more home 
sales in 2019’s fourth quarter 

More than 250 homes sold during the fourth quarter of last year 
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ROCKINGHAM COUNTY (January 17, 2020) – More and more homes are 

being sold in Rockingham County. 

There were 258 homes sold in the county during 2019’s fourth quarter, 

a 20.6 percent increase over the same time the previous year. There 

was also 205 pending sales, an increase of 13.3 percent. 

The average sales price in Rockingham County in the fourth quarter of 

2019 was $152,975, a 12.7 percent increase from the same time in 

2018. Median home sales were at $137,900, an increase of 15.6 

percent. 

The housing supply was at 2.8 months, a 36.4 percent decrease 

compared to the same time in 2018. 

“Great news for Rockingham County! With the average home price in 

Rockingham County going up and the average total days on market 

going down, now is a WONDERFUL time to market your home for sale 

ahead of upcoming spring market,” said Kris Cayton, chair of the 

Rockingham County Council at GRRA. “Contact your local REALTOR® 

today.” 



 

 

### 
 
 The Greensboro Regional REALTORS® Association, Inc. is a non-profit organization whose mission is to support its 
members in their business pursuits by promoting the highest professional ethics and being the primary provider for 
quality services, education and real estate information in the market area. 
 


